
                          

 

 
 

11 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by our supplier OKO that due to decreasing demand for certain relay series, it is no longer 
commercially viable to continue producing them. OKO have advised they will discontinue production of the 
following series listed below with immediate effect:  
 

Series 

47W/xx K42DPxx K4TAxx K6Bxx 

K15Axx K42DSxx K4TCxx K6Exx 

K162Lxx K43QAxx K4TExx K7DPAxx 

K17Bxx K43QCxx K4TGxx K7DPCxx 

K1BExx K44QAxx K4THxx K7DWAxx 

K1Cxx K44QCxx K4Txx K7DWCxx 

K2Lxx K46QAxx K4ZTAxx K7NPAxx 

K34NAxx K46QCxx K4ZTCxx K7NPCxx 

K34NCxx K49PAxx K4ZTExx K7NWAxx 

K34NUxx K49QAxx K4ZTGxx K7NWCxx 

K34NWxx K49QCxx K4ZTHxx K7PQAxx 

K34SAxx K4AMHxx K4ZTxx K7SFAxx 

K34SCxx K4AMxx K51Axx K7SFCxx 

K34SUxx K4Axx K5Axx K7SPAxx 

K34SWxx K4BAxx K5TExx K7SPCxx 

K41DPxx K4BCxx K5Txx K7SWAxx 

K41DSxx K4SExx K6Axx K7SWCxx 
 
Anglia have some remaining inventory on the discontinued series which will be available on a first come first served 
basis, we would recommend that you contact our sales desk ASAP to secure any remaining stocks.  
 
There is no alternative offered from OKO, however we can offer direct alternatives from other manufacturers which 
Anglia represents. Please contact our sales desk with your requirements. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this discontinuation 
to avoid any disruption to your manufacturing. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Anglia 


